
 

 

There’s a great opportunity to learn more about fishes’ lifestyle in Nature, 
especially of those in weird, maybe unexpected, unnatural environments. 
 
A Fish Adaptations Lecture entitled 'Spooky fish in extreme environments: aquariums 
go toxic' is an upcoming event at the.Royal Holloway, University of London. 
  
Emily Foster, Schools Liaison Officer, Science explains: 
 
Dear Federation of British Aquatic Societies, 
  
I thought members of your Societies may be interested in a lecture being presented 
by Royal Holloway, University of London’s Biological Sciences Department .  
 
The lecture will be focusing on fish species of the Poeciliidae family (particularly 
Guppies and Mollies) that have adapted to extreme conditions, for example toxic 
caves! It will be taking place on 31st October 2016.  
  
To find out more information and to book free tickets for yourself or a group, please 
visit:  
  
http://rhulpridhamlecture.eventbrite.co.uk 
  
We look forward to welcoming you at Royal Holloway. 
  
Many thanks, 
  
Emily Foster 
Royal Holloway, University of London 
Egham, Surrey, TW20 0EX 
E-mail: Emily.Foster@rhul.ac.uk 
Tel: 01784 276275 
Twitter: @rhulschools  
www.royalholloway.ac.uk/schoolsandcolleges  
  

 
 


